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Our meeting this month was held in a warm sunny room and we were all ready for spring! (Not 

sure the weather will accommodate this).  Whilst we knitted and crocheted we exchanged 

information about air fryers and what they can be used for as well as other kitchen appliances. 

We also talked about miners and mining and the lack of a work ethic in some youngsters. 

 

Our next meetings will be on 15th April as the first Monday in April is Easter Monday when 

many of us will be with family.  However we decided to keep to the first Monday in May even 

though it is May Day and therefore a bank holiday.  If you would like to join us please give me 

a ring. 

 

Glen Howard 

01833 631639 


